
 
September 27, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
Itinerary Change 

 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
 
To avoid expected inclement weather and path of a tropical cyclone approaching Ireland, we have made the decision to take an 
alternative route. Despite our best efforts, our call to Killybegs, Ireland on September 28, 2023 has been canceled. Rest assured, this 
modification was made with great consideration as your safety, and that of our crew, is always our number one priority. The revised 
itinerary follows: 
 

 
 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Killybegs, Ireland, will be automatically canceled, and a full monetary refund of the fare 
paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you have any questions, feel free to visit our Shore 
Excursion Desk located on deck 6. 
  
 We thank you for your understanding and as always, are at your service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Getaway 


